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Members joyously gathered in Swindon to honour all the efforts our brother Chris F. has put into the 
farm… 
 
Members from the WWW Community, including Dr. Mike B met together at a local Chinese Buffet in 
Swindon to spend time together, sharing stories and companionship as well as give thanks to all the 
efforts Chris F. has faithfully invested over the years. Please read a testimony from a member who was 
there below… 
 

  
 
'Our family has shared several birthday meals at the Chinese Buffet in Swindon, but it is the first time 
John and I were invited out by a UK church pastor to join together as a group of brothers and sisters for 
fellowship as well as honouring Chris F. for his service at the farm. It was time well spent, good 
conversation, tasty food of course, and an added pleasure to have Mike B. with us. Much appreciated…I 
think the heavens were smiling on all of us.'- Ginger N. 
 
We are all very grateful for his efforts and wish him all the best in times ahead. 
 


